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General Superintendent’s Report 
Kerry Cochran 
Date: March 4, 2024 
 
 
While I write this report, winter has hit Portola and for the weekend of March 2nd and 3rd, 
the power has been off and we have not been able to view the web cameras. Power 
came back on then off then on again the morning of March 4th.  
 
I hope that everyone keeps safe during this winter. Be careful as you travel. 
 
As we move forward, we need to reach out to all our volunteers and welcome them 
back to a new season at the museum and support each and every one of them.  
 
For those that are members of the Operating Department, keep an eye on the website 
and keep the crew training date of May 4th in mind.  
 
There will be some new events this year, keep your eyes open and on the news section 
of the website for announcements. 
 
All of our time is valuable and I for one certainly appreciate all the help all the volunteers 
give to the museum. 
 
Please support all our volunteers and say “Thank You” to them as they perform work 
around the museum. We need to show that each and every one of the volunteers mean 
a lot to the work we do and that each of us in management positions appreciates the 
time and work they do.  
 
At any time should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, I may not 
have an answer right away, however I will get one for you.  
 
Thank you to all, 
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director/General Superintendent 
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